TOWN OF PALM BEACH

Information for Town Council Meeting on April 12, 2022

TO: Mayor and Town Council

VIA: Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager

VIA: Jay Boodheshwar, Deputy Town Manager

FROM: Pat Gayle-Gordon, Acting Town Clerk

RE: Recreation Advisory Commission Appointment of Three (3) Regular Members

DATE: April 4, 2022

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends that the Town Council review the attached applications and appoint three (3) regular members to the Recreation Advisory Commission. These members will fill the vacancies created due to the term expirations for Pamela McIver, Grier Pressly and Leslie Wytrzes. Grier Pressly and Pamela McIver are eligible for reappointment.

GENERAL INFORMATION

The Town Clerk's office has received one (1) application seeking **REAPPOINTMENT** from:

1. Grier Pressly – 242 Seaspray Avenue, Palm Beach, FL.

The Town Clerk's office has received six (6) applications seeking **NEW APPOINTMENT** from the following:

- 1. Millie Dayton 317 Garden Road, Palm Beach, FL;
- 2. Mikell M. Howington 1236 N. Ocean Way, Palm Beach, FL;
- 3. Henry "Budge" D. Jamison, IV 216 Monterey Road, Palm Beach, FL;
- 4. David N. Missner 400 S. Ocean Blvd., Palm Beach, FL;
- 5. Michael B. Montanaro 3440 S. Ocean Blvd., 206S, Palm Beach, FL;
- 6. Allison Wright 235 Seaspray Avenue, Palm Beach, FL.

Attachments

cc: Mark Bresnahan, Director of Recreation